
SCUTTLEBUTT ADDENDUM  
NEW MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS 

The SBYC Board approved two new membership applica8ons at the August 30, 
2021 board mee8ng. Please review the following informa8on about our applicants. If 
you have any concerns, please convey them in wri8ng to Commodore Jerry 
Fine,jerrymfine@yahoo.com, within ten (10) days. If no wriMen concerns are received 
within the ten-day period, we will plan their induc8ons as soon as their schedule 
allows.  

1.  Ginny Moorloghen has recently completed the LTR program. She wants to join 
SBYC to con8nue rowing in the Master Rowers Program. Her career was spent 
working as the Technology Program Manager at Nordstrom. She enjoys hiking, biking, 
beach combing, gardening and kayaking. Amy Holms introduced her to our rowing 
program She has been boa8ng for three years and currently owns a 16’ Power 
Tracker. Ginny is primarily interested in par8cipa8ng in rowing and other boa8ng-
related ac8vi8es we offer at SBYC. Thank you to Amy Holms and Colleen Lyons for 
sponsoring Ginny. 

2.  George Vrakas is re8red and worked in the sheriff’s office in Illinois. His hobbies 
include golf, pickleball, rowing, hiking and cycling. He was introduced to SBYC by 
Colleen Lyons. He is interested in rowing. He lives part of the year in Tampa, FL. There 
he is located 30 minutes from another rowing club. Thank you to Mark Basel and 
Amy Holms for sponsoring George. 

Thank you for though[ully considering these applicants. 
Ann Elliot 

mailto:jerrymfine@yahoo.com

